
 

 
 
SEMINAR: MARINE SEISMIC SURVEYS 
Date: Friday, March 15, 2024 
Time: 9:00am-12:15pm 
Location: Hampton Hall Theatre, (off main lobby), Marine Institute, 155 Ridge Road, St. John’s and 
virtually by Teams.  
Invitees: By invitation to One Ocean member groups, observer groups, invited stakeholders. 
To register: Email Ashley Woodford, Managing Director, One Ocean, Ashley.Woodford@mi.mun.ca, or 
call (709) 778-0511, and indicate if you will be attending in person or virtually by Teams. 
Deadline to register: Please register by noon on March 14.  
 
DETAILS: 
On Friday, March 15, One Ocean, an inter-industry liaison organization for the Newfoundland and 
Labrador fishing and petroleum industries, will be hosting a seminar on marine seismic surveys. The 
purpose of the seminar is to convene a forum for members of the Newfoundland and Labrador fishing 
industry, along with members of the petroleum industry, regulators, researchers, seismic company 
representatives, and other stakeholders, to share information on marine seismic surveys.  
 
Seminar presentations will include: 

• “101” of marine seismic surveying 
• Types of marine seismic surveys and new technologies  
• Regulatory framework for marine seismic surveys 
• Fishing industry presentations  
• The latest in marine seismic research  

 
Seminar speakers will include representatives from Atlantic Groundfish Council, Canadian -Newfoundland 
and Labrador Offshore Petroleum Board (C-NLOPB), Department of Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO), 
ExxonMobil, Fish Food and Allied Workers Union-Unifor (FFAW-Unifor), and PGS. 
 
To register email Ashley Woodford, One Ocean, Ashley.Woodford@mi.mun.ca, or call (709) 778-0511, 
and indicate if you will be attending in person or virtually by Teams. Please register by noon on March 
14.  
 
About: One Ocean, an inter-industry liaison organization for the Newfoundland and Labrador fishing and petroleum 
industries, provides a neutral and practical forum to enhance sustainable coexistence and facilitate communication, 
understanding, and cooperation between the two marine industries. The One Ocean model is unique to the world, 
providing a valuable forum for two important industries operating in the marine environment to come together, 
collaboratively and proactively.  
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